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Jennifer Smith

From: Carla Lundgren
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 11:30 AM
To: Jennifer Smith
Subject: FW: Hearing Examiner Clerk: Winslow Hotel

 
 

 
Carla Lundgren 
Administrative Specialist 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3763  
 
Planning and Community Development service hours:  

 Walk-in customers: 8 a.m. - 12 p.m. Monday-Friday 
 Appointments: 8 a.m. – 3 p.m. Monday-Friday 

 
Appointments may be scheduled here: Planning and Building Submittal Appointment Calendar 
 
 

From: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov>  
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2020 12:58 PM 
To: Carla Lundgren <clundgren@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: David Greetham <dgreetham@bainbridgewa.gov>; Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: FW: Hearing Examiner Clerk: Winslow Hotel 
 
Carla, 
 
Another Winslow Hotel comment for the record. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Jane Rasely 
Administrative Specialist 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104 
 
Planning and Community Development Service Hours 

 Walk-in customers: 8 a.m. - 12 p.m. Monday-Friday 
 Appointments: 8 a.m. – 3 p.m. Monday-Friday 

Appointments may be scheduled here: Planning and Building Submittal Appointment Calendar 
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From: Sharon Burris <sharonlburris@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2020 11:20 AM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Hearing Examiner Clerk: Winslow Hotel 
 
Dear Commissioner, 
Please, Please Do Not approve the building of this huge hotel. It is a big mistake and will not be good for the down town. 
I worry about the 4 senior buildings that will be impacted by the noise, air pollution and traffic that will make living there 
for them not only hazardous to their health, but also to them physically since most of them do not have cars and walk 
around down town. I am worried about the water situation, since you have approved so many big projects recently. Is 
our water supply going to be sustainable for the foreseeable future? I have talked to over a hundred people about this 
situation in my neighborhood, at the gym, at my vegan islander party and at church and out of all those people there 
was only 1 man who thought the hotel might be a good idea. Please listen to the people who live here. We will be the 
ones, who will have to live with your decision or will be forced to move away. Your decision on this hotel will negatively 
impact this down town area that is already impacted by tourist on the weekend.  I’m not sure why this property is still 
being considered, since the Planning Commission had already denied the application! The community is counting on you 
to do the right thing and reject the building of this hotel. Thank your for taking the time to listen to my plea. 
Sincerely, 
Sharon Burris 
756 Moji Lane NW (owner) 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 


